
 Molina Medicaid and Medicare VSP Notification 

VSP is Molina Healthcare’s Partner for Routine Vision Services. 

Effective January 1, 2024. Please be aware that routine diagnosis services must be billed through VSP regardless of 

provider licensure.  

While Molina Healthcare will continue to cover most medical diagnoses, there are specific medical codes for 

Medicaid members that will be covered through VSP. For more information on these select medical codes, please 

contact VSP.  

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Molina Provider Services team at: 

MHUProviderServicesRequests@MolinaHealthCare.Com 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers 
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare of Utah health care plans. 
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